
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Water / Construction

Belmont Horizontal Directional Drilling Construction

This project will deliver a new lift station and force main to convey wastewater flow from the City of 
Belmont to Charlotte Water’s (CLTWater) Stowe Regional WWRF via CLTWater’s Paw Creek 
Pump Station. This project will allow the existing Belmont Wastewater Treatment Plant to be 
decommissioned and eliminate the need for costly improvements at This facility. Due to separate 
funding sources, the project will be delivered via Design-Bid-Build delivery method through two 
phases of Design and three separate construction contracts.

Details

Posting Number 2024-Q4(Oct-Dec)-CW-12291

Anticipated Posting Date 2024-12-01

Commodity Code(s): 91200, 91340, 91359, 91360

Requirements Last Updated: 08/02/23

Insurance Requirements

The City requires the awarded vendor(s) to obtain and maintain the following insurance 
coverage types:

  Automobile-For automobile operations liability

  Constructions Bonds-For bidding, payment, completion of construction projects

  General Liability-For bodily injury or property damage, arising from products, premises, 

completed work, personal & advertising injury

  Workers Compensation-For lost wages and medical expenses of injured workers



Bonding Requirements

The City plans to require the following bond(s) for this solicitation:

  Bid Bond-City required Bond to ensure that vendors do not retract bids from the time 

they submit a bit until the contract has been executed.

  Payment Bond-City required Bond to ensure that subcontractors and/or suppliers are 

paid for any work performed.

  Performance Bond-City required Bond to ensure satisfactory completion of a project by 

the vendor.

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be: 

  $5,000,000 - 9,999,999

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Through Project Completion

For Questions, Contact:

Daniel Lindholm
City Contact

daniel.lindholm@charlottenc.gov

mailto:daniel.lindholm@charlottenc.gov

